
 
 

Please know we have two wonderful young women sharing nursery duties on Sunday 
mornings, and they both ~ Lilwen Henrichsen and Lauren Cantlon ~ welcome your babies 
and toddlers to join them during the service. The Nursery is for babies and toddlers up to 

the age of 3. Parents may leave their babies in the Nursery for any or all of the Sunday 
morning service and may also stay in the Nursery for as long as each parent wishes to do 

so.  

Lilwen and Lauren are caring and capable young adults. They both “grew up” at St. 
Andrew’s, having been regular attendees of church school and youth group as they grew 

up. Both the Henrichsen and Cantlon families continue to worship at St. Andrew’s and we 
are blessed with their presence. 


